
Dear Parents/Guardians and students, 

 

  

To my students, let me say how much I miss you all.  Your smiles and energy have always made my 

day.  I’m sorry if I haven’t said this often enough but I love working with each and every one of you.  I 

can’t wait to see you all again but right now it’s far more important that we stay healthy. 

 

To the parents/guardians, enclosed is a packet of work that is more on the instructional level of your 

child.  Please, do what you can with them.  Do NOT worry about the spelling parts in the reading 

packet.  That can be done via phone or when we return to the school grounds. 

 

In the meantime, I will be trying to contact you this week to discuss services.  If you have any 

questions, please feel free to either call or email me.  

Email: cari.missan@bwcs.k12.az.us 

Phone #:420-696-1551  Calls received after 8 pm will be returned the next work day.  Please no calls 

after 9 pm.  Thank you. 

 

I look forward to working with you in this trying time.  Please, stay safe and healthy. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mrs. P 
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